Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Khamly Chuop <kchuop@portoakland.com>

Sent: Friday, November 9, 2018 9:01 AM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Cc: Diane Heinze; lydia@baseline-env.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; Nowell,
Keith, Env. Health

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] ACDEH Correspondence RO414

Dear ACDEH,

Received; thank you. Please note that Mr. Dan Tisoncik is no longer affiliated with the project site as United Airlines no
longer has tenancy. Would you please remove him from future correspondence? Thank you.

Sincerely,

Khamly Chuop

Port Associate Environmental Planner/Scientist

Port of Oakland, Environmental Programs and Planning
Direct: (510) 627-1758

Cell: (510) 999-0647

kchuop@portoakland.com

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Friday, November 09, 2018 8:56 AM

To: Khamly Chuop <kchuop@portoakland.com>

Cc: Diane Heinze <dheinze@portoakland.com>; lydia@baseline-env.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
<Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health <paresh.khatri@acgov.org>; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
<Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] ACDEH Correspondence RO414

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Department of Environmental Health’s (ACDEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000414
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.

Sincerely,

ACDEH

M The sender of this message is external to the Port of Oakland. Please think before you click on any links or open
any attachments.

(Disclaimer posted by PortIT71394.)



